

Il Presidente

Vatican City, 19th of December 2019

Dear Dr. Lusardi

I address you as Chairwoman of the *Centesimus Annus Pro Pontifice* (CAPP) Foundation, a lay institution based in the Vatican and established in 1993 with a Chirograph of Pope Saint John Paul II.

The CAPP Foundation has the purpose to study and disseminate the Church's Social Teaching and to support the charity activities of the Apostolic See. The Foundation operates according to the indications of the Holy Father. It is present in 12 countries with over 350 members - entrepreneurs, professionals and academics - who in their daily work seek inspiration from the *Church Magisterium*. The *Centesimus* pursues its aims through various initiatives: international conferences, consultations, national conferences, publications and Courses on Catholic Social Teaching held in Italy and in the United States.

The Foundation also organizes and supports the International "Economy and Society Award", held every two years, selecting the best publication on issues related to the CST. From the next edition, we will also award scholarships to researchers in the field of integral human development in an era of deep technological and social changes.

In 2020 we will address from June 4th till June 6th the subject "A Human Economy in the Digital Age: from concept to action", during which an International Conference will take place having theme: "Education, Governance, New business models: Three milestones to the Integral Ecology". The Conference will be held on June 5th in the Vatican. Please find in attachment a draft of the complete program concerning the three days event and of the International Conference in particular.

I would be pleased and honored if You could attend the 2020 International Conference due on June 5th, 2020 as Discussant of the I session dealing specifically with <u>Education – Moral formation in the context of lifelong learning.</u>

At the end of the works, on June 6^{th} 2020, we shall possibly be received in Private Audience by the Holy Father.



I sincerely thank You for Your attention and I hope to receive Your positive reply.

With my best regards

Anna Maria Tarantola

Lew Earaubola

Annex:

- Draft Program of 2020 CAPP International Convention

Dr. Anna Maria **Lusardi**Professor of Economics and Accountancy
and Academic Director of Global Financial Literacy Excellence Centre,
The George Washington University School of Business
1918 F. Street NW
Washington, DC 20052
USA